
  

 

November Newsletter 

 

 

 

Save the Date - Hertsmere Mencap Christmas 

Party 

 

We are looking forward to celebrating on Sunday 11th December from 6.30pm - 

10pm at Allum Hall. 

   

  

 



 

 

December & January (2023) Daily Activities  

 

If you'd like more information about our Daily Activities or you would like to come along, 

please contact Hayley on 07861 891706 / activities@hertsmeremencap.org.uk  

  

 

  

  



 

  

 

Hertsmere Learning Disability Forum 

 

The next Learning Disability Forum takes place on Wednesday 7th December 

at 10am in Fairway Hall. The topic is Cyber Crime and Fraud. 

 

If you would like to come along, please let Karen know on 07938 722 619 / 

hdcomm@hertsmeremencap.org.uk 

  

  

 

Daily Activities 

 

This month at Arts & Crafts, we created notice boards and used special pegs to 

decorate them, we also made our own soft toys. 

 

We continued with our Autumn theme, using tissue paper that made beautiful water 

colours and we added wooden trees. 

 

To get us into the Christmas spirit, we made mini Christmas trees with pine cones and we 

have also enjoyed lots of collage decorating and colouring in. 



 

  

 

  

 

  



 

It's been a busy month at Jubilee Club month, we have played Boccia, kept fit with chair 

yoga and had a super time T-shirt decorating with Shoshana 

 

  

 

  



 

  

 

It's been a busy month at Coffee Morning. We started our World Cup sweepstake, if 

your team wins, there's a prize coming your way! 

 

We have caught up, played board games and enjoyed listening to a talk from Nicky, who 

came to take to us about skills to get ourselves prepared for working. Nicky runs this as a 

course for people with learning disabilities and we are hoping to run the course in 2023.  If 

you are interested in attending, please let Karen know on 07938 722619 / 

hdcomm@hertsmeremencap.org.uk 

 

  



 

 

 

 

At Drama, November has been a month of Musical Theatre sessions. We have created 

scenes using the storylines from musicals and performed songs and dances to Mama Mia, 

Grease,The Sound Of Music and We Will Rock You.  

  

We have confidently expressed ourselves as different characters. Some members took 

centre stage and sang solos and performed solo dances for us all to enjoy. 

 

  



 

  

 

 

 

 

It's been a busy month at Dance Aerobics, we've rock and rolled to ABBA & The 

Beatles and had great fun moving and shaking to Robbie williams and Kylie Minogue. 



 

  

 

  

 

  

 



 

 

Hertsmere Mencap Holiday Club (formerly Noah's Ark)  

We are getting excited to see our Noah's Ark Playscheme children once again over the 

Christmas holidays- it's been far too long !  

We can't wait for our Christmas Party on 11th December which will be full of festive fun 

and surprises as well as entertainment, yummy food and of course a special visit from you 

know who; with a sack full of Christmas gifts! 

December 27th is our yearly Pantomime trip - 'oh yes it is! ' There are still places available 

for the Panto. If you would like to come along, please contact Hayley on 

noahs.ark@hertsmeremencap.org.uk  

 

 

Hertsmere Mencap News 

 

A huge well done to Glyn Thomas, Susan Kennedy, Michael Hammond, Dean Scott and 

Michael Capocci for the successful completion of the 6 week tablet training course. It's 

been great to see you putting into practise the skills you have learnt. 
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Would you like to volunteer? 

  

Volunteering at Hertsmere Mencap is not only rewarding but alot of fun. 

 

If you are interested please contact Karen on 07938 722 619 / 

hdcomm@hertsmeremencap.org.uk 

  



  

 

Diary Dates 

   

Monday 5th December  

7.30pm - Hertsmere Mencap AGM 

Fairway Hall, WD6 

   

Wednesday 7th November 

10am - Hertsmere Learning Disability Forum 

Topic is Cyber Crime & Fraud 

 

  

Sunday 11th December  

11.30am - 1.30pm Noah's Ark 2022 Christmas party 

Allum Hall, WD6 

 

Sunday 11th December  

6.30pm - 10pm Hertsmere Mencap's 2022 Christmas party 

Allum Hall, WD6 



 

 

  

 

 

Keep in Touch 

 

We regularly update our Facebook page with photos and news, please visit our 

page here 

 

Our website has had a refresh! You can have a look at all our latest news here 
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